
I am sending this email because of the DNR stop movement on farmed deer last fall. Because this 
movement was in place I was forced to hold deer over that would have been sold to a MN harvest 
ranch. I had 3 bucks that were scheduled to get sold and was not able to sell them because of the need 
to stay instate, and thus the stop movement restricted that sale. Because this stop was in place at the 
beginning of October and these bucks had the racks on I lost 2 of the 3 because I was holding them for 
sale and just before deciding to cut the antlers off 2 were killed getting caught up in the fence. This 
would not have happened if this stop was not in place. The value I lost because of this stop movement 
was $6200.00 for the 2 bucks, (a 219 inch buck and 155 inch buck. I was able to get 1 of these bucks cut 
off and save him after these 2 died. 
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